
1

Mincek, Lou

From: Gerber, William

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:53 AM

To: Mincek, Lou

Cc: Boerio, Mike; Smith, Jason

Subject: culvert rated low.

Attachments: CIMG2001.JPG

Good Morning Lou, 

 

We performed and inspection of 430900290 last Thursday (9-25-14) and cusping was detected at various locations 

throughout the barrel. There are several other photos in the culvert file.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

j|ÄÄ|tÅ YA ZxÜuxÜ 
Transportation Technician I 

Ohio Department of Transportation 

5500 Transportation Blvd. 

Garfield Heights, Ohio 44125 

Office: 216-584-2193 

Fax: 216-584-3500 

 


